
GESC Committee Electronic Vote 

October 12, 2016 

GESC Members: Holly Irwin/Kerry Fulcher; Dave Phillips; Dave Adey, Kris Koudelka, 
Michael Lodahl, Enedina Martinez, Jose Munoz, Christine Sloan, Student 
Representative (TBD at the time this email was sent) 
 
Proposal for Exception Petition (MG) 
10 GESC Members 
6 votes collected (Yes: 6; No: 0) 
Proposal passes. 
 
On Sun, Oct 9, 2016 at 5:35 PM, Holly Irwin <HollyIrwin@pointloma.edu> wrote: 
 
Greetings GESC Members, 
 
Attached are two files for one student, M.G., to review for potential acceptance into the School of Education. As 
a reminder, you may find the policy around exceptions in the GESC Google Drive. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Please send me your vote within three business days. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Holly 
 

Holly Irwin, Ph.D. 
Dean, College of Natural and Social Sciences 
Graduate and Extended Studies Committee, Chair 
Professor of Psychology 
Point Loma Nazarene University 

T 619.849.2706 
F 619.849.7018 
E hollyirwin@pointloma.edu 
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